
David S. Wall 

[Mailing Address: P.O. Box 756 Newberg, Oregon 97132] [Cell: 408-287-6838] 
 

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 

 

December 17, 2020 

 

To: House Interim Committee on Natural Resources / Wildfire Ignitions and Utilities 

Oregon Conservation and Recreation Fund and Advisory Committee 

 

Re: Oregon Water Resources Department's (OWRD) Case #G-18843;  

Yamhill County's [Docket No.: SDR-28-19] 

 

Wildlife and Human Life are being threatened! 

 

I am a very concerned citizen with the issues raised by the thousands of residents of Chehalem 

Mountain concerning wildfire and water depletion of their wells via the aforementioned case. 

 

I do not live on or have property on Chehalem Mountain. 

 

Please review the information concerning Oregon Water Resources Department's   

[Case # G-18843] here:   

 

https://savechehalemmountain.com/our-mission/ 

 

Yamhill County Board of Commissioners is comprised of good people however, good people 

still make mistakes.  

 

Please instruct the Representatives of OWRD to inform you of  the contents of 

Yamhill County's [Docket No.: SDR-28-19]. 

 

For your consideration: 

 

Should [OWRD's Case # G-18843] be approved and creeks, streams and residential water wells 

run dry as a direct and proximate result and or a conflagration resulting from a foreseeable 

explosion of the chemical processes referenced and incorporated into Yamhill County's [Docket 

No.: SDR-28-19]; will State and County Government Officials be held personally liable for any 

and all preventable damages? 

 

                                                                                                                   Respectfully submitted, 

                                                                                                                          David S. Wall 
/// 
/// 
/// 
 

 


